Rebecca Murrax

From: Lauren McDonald

Sent: Friday, 9 April 2021 04:13 p.m.

To:

Subject: Response to Official Information request regarding how many people charged under the Litter

Act for willfully breaking bottles or glass in Otepoti

| am writing in response to your information request, received on 16 March 2021 (as below). | advise that the DCC
Litter Compliance Policy (created under the Litter Act 1979) was adopted on 1 May 2018.

Since that date DCC has not issued any fines or pursued any conviction for the wilful breaking of bottles or glass in
the Dunedin territorial area.

| trust that this answers your request.
Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald

Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP

P 034774000 | DD 03 4743428 | E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz

Received 16 March 2021.

Requester Details

Name:
Organisation:
Address:
Phone:

Email:

Request

Request Text

| would like information on how many people have been charged under the

Litter Act for willfully breaking bottles or glass in Otepoti Dunedin





